
 
Starting August 1, 2022, the City of Oak Creek will be collecting their own permit fees.  Please 
visit the City of Oak Creek’s website to obtain the current fees that must be paid prior to the 
project starting. 
 
The check must be made out to the City of Oak Creek and reference the FSCI plan review 
number. 
 
Please mail the check to Oak Creek Fire Station 3: 
 Oak Creek Fire Department 
 7000 S. 6th Street 
 Oak Creek, WI  53154 
 FSCI Plan Review: #XX-XXXX 
 


